
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 21st July we will be taking all of the Year 6s, together, to the fabulous Stephen 
Joseph Theatre to celebrate their time at Gladstone Road Primary School. Unfortunately, at this 
time, we are unable to invite parents along, however we will be recording this very special occasion 
so that you can enjoy watching it together as a family. 
As part of the Assembly the children will be watching the film ‘Dolittle’, which is a PG. If you have 
any specific objections to your child watching this film please get in touch with your child’s teacher.  
 
Date: Wednesday 21.07.21 

Depart: 9.30am 

Return: 2.30pm 

Transport: Walk 
 
Clothing: Full school uniform 
   
Lunch: Children will need a packed lunch in a named rucksack or a throwaway bag 
  No glass bottles or fizzy drinks please. 

 
Those children who are eligible for free school meals will be provided with one 

 
Consent: As this is a local visit, which will take place during school time, a separate permission 

slip is not required 
  
 
If you have any queries, please get in touch with your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs M Livingstone 
 
 


